
 

 

 
STATE OF QATAR 

Public Works Authority 

NOTIFICATION FOR PRE-QUALIFICATION FOR CONSTRUCTION OF (36) NOS NEW SCHOOLS 
AROUND DOHA & VILLAGES. 
 (PROJECT: BA 13/14 C 085 G) 

 
INVITATION TO PRE-QUALIFY 
The Public Works Authority (ASHGHAL) (the “PWA”) of the State of Qatar wishes to select a short-list of 
competent companies (the “Pre-qualified Applicants”), for invitation to Pre-Qualify for the 
“Construction of (36) Nos New Schools Around Doha & Villages’’. The PWA is seeking proposals from 
Applicants to demonstrate their capability to perform building, infrastructure and landscaping works 
with the necessary experience, capabilities, understanding and commitment to work with PWA to 
achieve outstanding results in the delivery of the works. 
 
CONTRACT SCOPE OF SERVICES: 
The overall objective of the works is Construction, Completion & Maintenance of (36) New Schools 
around Doha & Villages. The Works for each schools consist of the School Building, Multi-Purpose Hall, 
Auditorium, Guard House, Service yard and Substation, Sport Courts, Paving, Landscaping, Shaded 
Structures, Parking and Boundary wall including external services infrastructure, and demolition of any 
existing structures as required. The new building is of reinforced concrete with Block work infill. The 
Multi-purpose hall and assembly hall are covered with a Space Frame Roof Structure. 
 

PRE-QUALIFICATION INVITATION DOCUMENT 

Interested companies are invited to visit the PWA website : 

www.ashghal.gov.qa 
Main page for the link to download the prequalification document which sets out the requirements for 
the Prequalification Application. Applicants shall visit the PWA website frequently during submission 
period for further updates (if any). 

 

SUBMISSION OF PRE-QUALIFICATION APPLICATION 

The closing date for submitting the Prequalification Application is (27th  March , 2014), not later than 
01:00 pm (local Doha time, GMT +3:00). 

Two hard copies and one softcopy in PDF format of the Prequalification Application should be submitted 
to: 

PUBLIC WORKS AUTHORITY 

MANAGER OF CONTRACTS DEPARTMENT 

ASHGHAL Tower (1) – Ground Floor 

P.O. BOX : 22188, Doha, Qatar 
 

All enquiries are to be directed to : The Manager of Contracts Department 
E-mail : contracts@ashghal.gov.qa 

 

http://www.ashghal.gov.qa/

